GLOSURES

WEIGHT ROOM —— CLASSROOM

Thursday, September 5, 2024 will be the final day of
operation for our Weight Room and will begin a temporary
closure for the Classroom.

The continuous increases in costs of equipment repairs/replacement and decreasing demand
for memberships combined with the influx of inquiries/demand for an additional multi-use
space for rentals and scheduled group activities has brought

us to the decision to make some changes.
The two separate spaces that are currently the Weight Room and Classroom will undergo
construction to become one larger, multi-use space.

Beginning Friday, September 6, 2024, the Weight Room and Classroom will be closed.
The Weight Room will close permanently and the Classroom will reopen as a larger space
once the construction is complete. Reopen date to be determined.

We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding as we
work towards improvements to serve our community better.

For updates and questions, please contact us at recreation@dawsoncountyga.gov or
(706) 344-3646 during regular business hours (weekdays 8AM-5PM).




